
 

East West Interconnector Trading Update Workshop 

REGISTRATION  

EirGrid is pleased to invite you to our upcoming East West Interconnector Trading Update Workshop 

on Wednesday 23rd November 2011 @ 9:30am, 

 

in Croke Park, Dublin. 

The East West Interconnector is a 500 MW regulated HVDC link which will be fully compliant with all 

EU legislation and provide an increased opportunity to market participants to trade electricity between 

the Single Electricity Market (SEM) on the island of Ireland and British Electricity Trading and 

Transmission Arrangements (BETTA) market in Great Britain. The East West Interconnector is 

scheduled to be operational in Q3 2012. 

 

The purpose of this workshop is to inform relevant stakeholders of the progress to date of the East 

West Interconnector development, to preview the East West Interconnector Auction Management 

Platform (AMP) including details on the product suite and to provide information on Access Rules and 

Registration.  

 

Agenda: 

9:30am             Registration  

10am                Session 1: Introduction and Updates   

10:30am            Session 2: Access Rules and Product Suite 

12pm                Session 3: Trading Arrangements 

1:30pm             Lunch    

 
 

 

 

 



Registration: 

To register for this workshop, please reply to this email with the following details:  

1) Name: 

2) Title:  

3) Company: 

4) Attending Lunch:  Yes / No  

 
In order for us to manage numbers please ensure to register before Monday 14th November. We look 

forward to meeting you there.  

Should you have any queries relating to the East West Project or this workshop please do not hesitate 

to contact our Customer Relations Team at info@eirgrid.com or +353 (1) 702 6642.  

Best regards, 

Customer Relations  

EirGrid Plc.  

The Oval, 160 Shelbourne Road, 

Ballsbridge,  

Dublin 4  
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